
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  July 1, 2023 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES UPGRADES TO NEW WINDOWS BUILDING-WIDE: Recently new windows were installed throughout 
the entire building at Homedale Elementary School. These new windows were a much-needed upgrade 
and will benefit the school for many years to come – THANK YOU!  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
August 7th  Registration for all grades K-4 
August 14th  Opening Meeting for all staff/Teacher Work Day 
August 15th  New Staff Orientation 
August 15-17th  Staff In-Service/Work Days 
August 17th  District-Wide Open House 
August 21st  First Day of School 


